October 19, 2016
Honorable Senator Robert Casey, Jr
200 North Third St., Suite 14A
Harrisburg, PA 17101
Dear Senator Casey,
My name is [[NAME]], I am the [[TITLE]]of [[Business/Organization Name]] in [[Town]], Pennsylvania.  [[Briefly describe your business/organization]].
I am writing today in regards to the ongoing backlog of DACA renewal applications with the United States Citizenship and Immigration Services (USCIS). Due to a technical error by USCIS, hundreds of young people in Pennsylvania are facing the loss of jobs, health coverage, and financial aid, and are being pushed back into the shadows and the fear of possible deportation and separation from their families. 
My employee [[insert name here]] is a DACA recipient whose renewal application has been delayed, causing him/her to leave our company until his/her DACA arrives.  I am disappointed and angry at the fact that we have to let [[insert name here]] go until USCIS fixes this problem. According to my employee, it could take months before they are able to work again. 
[[Name of employee]] has been working with our company for [[amount of time]], and is an asset to my company. [[Include a brief statement about how they are an asset, and how their absence is impacting your organizations/business]]. Unfortunately, due to the systematic error by USCIS, my organization, and thousands of others across Pennsylvania, is being harmed by the loss of a talented, and essential, employee.
I am writing to ask that you work with USCIS to ensure that overdue DACA cases are immediately processed, and that all new applications are reviewed within the 150-120 day window as promised by USCIS. 
Please feel free to contact me with any questions.

Sincerely,

[Name]
[Title]
[Organization]
